NW administrator report 2025

The NW board has met 4 times during the year 2025 as a full board and several
times as smaller groups. We currently have a full board membership however we are
always looking for members to help support regional work groups.

The new website has been made live this year and is much easier to use with
several board members having access.

As a board we have supported several initiatives including funding lights for CX in
the region.

The board has also supported several interregional teams through out the year.
Helping to support kit, transport and accommodation allowing our interregional teams
to compete in CX, mtb and track interegionals.



